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REQUEST FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF BRAZIL FOR INCLUSION OF A STATEMENT BY MINISTER EDSON SANTOS, SPECIAL SPECRETARY FOR THE PROMOTION OF RACIAL EQUALITY (SEPPIR), ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS 
OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL MEETING OF SEPTEMBER 24, 2008

Permanent Mission of Brazil
to the
Organization of American States
HIGHLY URGENT
No. 423
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The Permanent Mission of Brazil to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the General Secretariat of the OAS – Permanent Council Secretariat – and has the honor to inform it that Minister Edson Santos, Special Secretary for the Promotion of Racial Equality (SEPPIR), will be in Washington from September 23 to 27, 2008.  During his stay in the capital, among other commitments the Minister will make a presentation to the Working Group to Prepare a Draft Inter-American Convention against Racism and All Forms of Discrimination and Intolerance.

In view of Minister Edson Santos’ presence in Washington, this delegation kindly requests the General Secretariat to ascertain whether it would be possible for him to make a brief statement to the Permanent Council on September 24, on the fight against racism and all forms of discrimination and intolerance.

The Permanent Mission of Brazil avails itself of this opportunity to reiterate to the General Secretariat the assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., September 15, 2008
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